
In response to the motion passed at last weeks regular Senate meeting (see below), Dr. Hoppe and I have 
met and jointly agreed that a called Senate meeting is needed to address concerns about faculty review of 
the proposed mission statement revision and to allow additional opportunity for discussion. I have thus 
scheduled a called Senate meeting for Wednesday, 24-November-2004, from 1:30 pm to 2:30 pm. Unless a 
subsequent email changes it, the location will be UC-307, our regular meeting room. 

Best regards, 

Bill 

William E. (Bill) Rayburn 

APSU Faculty Senate President 

  

Motion: 

Request that any final mission statement be pulled from any packets 
that have been forwarded to the Tennessee Board of Regents because it 
has not been completely reviewed. 

 


